
 

Clonard Solemn Novena: We will be running a bus from the Parish on Monday 24th June 2019 
leaving Aghagallon at 6pm. £5 per seat.  If you are interested, add your name to the sheet at the back of 
the Church or alternatively contact the office by email parishofaandb@yahoo.com or phone 028 92651 
214 before Tuesday 18th June 2019. 
Down and Connor Annual Pilgrimage to Knock. We wish all our parishioners travelling to Knock 
on Sunday 9th June 2019 a safe journey. 

God loves a cheerful giver.... Thank you to everyone who gave so generously to our Lenten 
Apostolic appeal. An AMAZING total of £1165.00 was raised. Money goes directly to children, 
families and communities needing water, food, shelter, education etc as result of  poverty,  
war or natural disasters. You have given the greatest gifts of all, FAITH, HOPE and LOVE.  
Mass will be offered for your intentions. 
Freedom 
I try to let go of concerns and worries 
that may be dragging me down at this present moment. 
I place any concerns I have in God’s hands 
- at least for these few minutes of prayer. 

  

 

  

                                 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

Lisburn Pastoral Community  We work together with Glenavy 
and Killead, and Lisburn parishes to support each other and 
share ideas. As Glenavy and Killead now only have one priest 
covering the parish during the week, we have been asked to assist 
with sick calls and emergencies. Fr. Colm will be a second 
emergency on-call for Aghagallon and Ballinderry. His phone 
number is 028 9445 9560. 
Annual Parish Accounts 2018: Copies are available now in the 
porch. Please take a copy. 
GIFT 4:  Our next session for the young people who will be 
travelling to Rome in July will be on Monday 10th June 2019, 
7pm-9pm in St Patrick’s Church. 

Clothes Collection: Thank you to everyone who has donated 
clothes, overall we have raised a total of £379.50.  This will go 
towards the GIFT 4 pilgrimage to Rome. 
Lourdes Collection: Total amount collected-£350.00. Thank 
you for your generosity. 
St Patrick’s and St Mary’s Primary Schools End of Year 
Mass: Friday 14th June at 10am. Everyone welcome! 
Prayer and Meditation: We welcome Bridget back to guide us 
through prayer and meditation on Sunday 16th June starting with 
Adoration at 7pm and Prayerful Meditation from 8pm – 9pm. 
Everyone Welcome 
Mid-Summer Evening with the Priests on Friday 21st. June in 
St. Bernadette's Church, Rosetta Road Belfast at 8pm. Tickets 
£25 (under 19s free). Telesales Philip 07803 018891, Matchett 
Music, Wellington Place or Bread & Banjo, Ormeau Road. 
Debit/credit card sales: www.stbernadettesparish.org 
Drumalis Retreat - A day of prayer and reflection, including 
Mass, given by Fr Martin Kavanagh SMA, on 7th September, 
930-5. Cost £40 , includes tea/coffee morning and afternoon 
AND lunch. Please contact Pauline, on 028 90 351 912 , 
Monday-Wednesday 9-2.30pm for further details.  
A HUGE thank you: A very thoughtful member of our Parish 
Community recently raised £450.00 for Apostolic. We are very 
grateful to you and all those who gave their support. Mass will be 
offered for your intentions. 
 

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

9th June 2019 

Weekly Collection: 
£1,321.70 

Monthly Stipend: 
£1,371.30 

   Recent Expenditure: 
Maintenance to the 

Parochial House 
£260.00 

       Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family Sophie Teresa 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 
11am Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding 
to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  
A Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

 
RECENTLY DECEASED 

Fr Aidan Denny 

Kevin Lavery 

Ann Loughran 

Monica Horner 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   

Brian Doris                                                 Anniversary Mass Sunday 9 th June 2019 at 11am 

Maureen Simpson 

Madge Jordan 

Sheila McGeown (26) 

Patrick Bann-Lavery (8) 

Evarist Fitzpatrick 

Maurice Fitzpatrick 
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